
 

Diamond Hills Men’s Association 

Minutes of Meeting February 13, 2020 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:05 PM by DHMA President Jim Varner.  The meeting was held at 

Beef O’Brady’s on E. State Road 60 (Shopping center at the intersection of SR 60 and Miller Road). 

 
Minutes: 

Minutes of the January meeting were approved. 

 
Treasure's Report as of January 31, 2020: 

General Fund Net: $ 3,147 (It was $ 2,356.50 as of January 31, 2019) 

Classic Fund:  $   228 (It was $    523.00 as of January 31, 2019) 

Hole in One Fund: $   455 (It was $    430.00 as of January 31, 2019) 

 

As of the end of January 2020 there were 106 men members and 8 women associate members.  

There were 93 men members and 7 women associate members at the end of January 2019. 

The Treasurer's Report was approved.  

 
Golf Course Information   

• Drains are being installed on a number of sand traps. 

• Rye overseeding on the 14th and 16th holes has improved those fairways measurably. 

• Hole #14 Tee Box:  New steps!!! 

 
Old Business 

• The Fifth Annual Earl Dunaway Classic (Open Division) was played January 11: 

• Congratulations to: 

o   1st Mike Trundy - Net 70 

o   T-2nd - Net 71 

o Myong Han 

o Mark Stetson 

o Mike Gildea 

o   5th Colin Matos - Net 72.  

• Nice day.  

• Good results. 

• Key DHMA Vacancies: 

• Member-at-Large.   

• Chairman for the Handicap Committee. 

• Handicap Committee members. 

• Thanks to Dennis Miller for stepping up to keep track of Classic Points for 2020.   

 



New Business: 

• Congratulations to Jim Origer for his hole-in-one on #3 on January 21st. 

• Handicap Committee:  The new World Handicap System is now in effect.  It is working well and 

easy to use. 

• Note that handicaps will change according to the course one plays. 

• Note that DHGC may be overrated and we may want to lobby FSGA for a re-rating. 

• There was a discussion as to where fairways end and the rough begins.  Solution is to get 

agreement from all members in the threesome or foursome and proceed.  If there is no 

agreement take a picture and play both balls.  After the round present the “case” to the person 

running the game for a decision. 

• There was a discussion on moving the early morning tee times back.  The consensus was that 

while this would seem to be desirable, it would eliminate shotgun starts, and the first DHMA 

group off #1 might find itself behind some very slow players. 

• Change to meeting date and site:  Saturday, March 14, around noon, following the DHMA 

Two-Man Low Net Best Ball Tournament 

• Upcoming events: 

• March 14 (Sat) Two man Best Ball pick your own team.  $35 entry fee. 

(Last year there were 20 teams with a payout to the top five; plus KP and Gross Skins 

payouts.) 
 

50-50 Pot: 

• DHMA  $33 

• Lucky Member  $32 

Attendance 

• 23 members present. 

• Signed attendance sheets are the only proof of one’s attendance at a meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:22 PM. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jay Braden 

Secretary 

 

E-mail to the Diamond Hill address is not regularly monitored.  To contact a Board Member, 

ask a question, or submit a comment or suggestion:  Contact Jay Braden at 

BradenClan@gmail.com. 
 

Next Meeting:  Saturday, March 14, around noon, 

following the DHMA Two-Man Low Net Best Ball Tournament 

 

www.diamondhillmen.com – DHMA Website 

Diamond Hill Men’s Association Facebook:  Diamond Hill Men’s Golf Association 

www.diamondhilllub.com – Diamond Hill Golf Club Website 

Diamond Hill Golf Club Facebook:  DiamondHillGolfCourse 
 

Please adhere to our dress code of collared shirts – thanks. 

Stay friendly with the DHGC staff; if you have issues address them to Elisha Shin 

or to a member of the DHMA Board. 
 

Stay on cart paths. Fill divots and repair ball marks. 

Keep carts at least 10 yards off the tee boxes and greens (unless you are on a cart path). 

(This also applies to carts with handicap flags.) 


